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Dear Lrystal,

Con-oh-weepie? We are writing a Tetier
to thank you for helping us for helping us gain
nmorg knowledge about inuksuit. Most of us
didn't know there was so much to Iearn about
inuksuit!

Before we began learning about them,we all
thought they were 2 meaningless hunk of rocks!
Wi all really liked sexing ol the inuit artifacts
you brought in and the conference call you set
up with Mark hedped us a Jo#! Thank-you again
for tzaching us so much and we ol hope to s
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“Educating Tomorrow's Citizens Today”



